[image: ]MANTECA POLICE DEPARTMENT  [image: ]					     MEMORANDUM

			

					                         TO:	Team Commander Lt. P. Carmona							

			                         FROM:  Team Leader Sgt. J. Sweeten

			 		             DATE:   Dec. 7th 2019

			                         RE:        S.W.A.T. Training, CATO Conference Dec. 2 through Dec. 5th, 2019  

Members of the Manteca Police Department SWAT Team were afforded the opportunity to attend the California Association of Tactical Officers (CATO) Conference in San Diego, CA.  The course dates were from Monday Dec. 2nd through Thursday Dec. 5th. and each day began at 0700 hours and concluded at 1700 hours.  The conference included Critical Incident debriefs, a multitude of S.W.A.T. presentations, Certification Courses and practical application scenarios.  See the attached conference schedule for complete course details and timelines.    

The CATO Conference was a great benefit to the team and allowed members the opportunity to speak with subject matter experts and foster relationships within the SWAT community.  A Vendor Show accompanied the Conference and allowed team members the ability to view new and advanced equipment relative to their SWAT assignment.    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Information gathered at the CATO Conference will assist with the team’s advancement and continued success. 

 MEMBERS PRESENT: 

	Sgt. Joshua Sweeten
	Lt. Paul Carmona

	Sgt. Mitch Ellis
	Officer Chris Stocks

	Det. Jason Bonetti
	Sgt. R. Armosino

	Officer Elliot Eichel
	Det. Jeff Hooten

	Officer Jose Plascencia
	Det. David Bright

	Officer Devin Brooks
	Det. Daniel Peters
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